December 17, 2024

RE: Request for vehicle donations

Dear Mr. John King,

On behalf of Wear Gloves Inc., | want to express our gratitude for the City of Ocala's
continued partnership. Through this collaboration, we have been able to provide
meaningful work opportunities for individuals in need. This year alone, nearly 300 clients
have been actively employed on our payroll, with many contributing to the City
Beautification crews—a program we have proudly operated since 2017.

The consistent work provided through this partnership has been life-changing for our
clients, and we deeply appreciate the City's role in making it possible.

At this time, we are seeking to replace two of our vehicles to ensure that our crews can
continue their work efficiently and safely. We would be incredibly grateful if the City
would consider donating the two vehicles to support this effort. Your generosity would

further strengthen our ability to serve the community and provide dignified work
opportunities to those who need it most.

Thank you for your time and consideration. | would be happy to discuss this request
further at your convenience.

With much appreciation,

Ken Kebrdle
Chief Operating Officer
Wear Gloves Inc.
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